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College Leadership 
I started at the College as a sessional tutor in January 1990 and 
have been fortunate enough to be asked to lead the organisation 
since June 2014. After this long period of time, I am going to retire in 
December 2017.

It has been a fantastic privilege to  lead the organisation and I am 
very pleased to be leaving the College in a good position with exciting 
possibilities opening up for the future.

I will be keeping you informed about the appointment of a successor 
to take Sutton College through the next challenging stages and am 
very confident that, together with the guidance of our supportive local  
authority, we will continue to provide a rich range of courses and 
develop further the excellent reputation that the College treasures.

Sutton Local Plan 
I wanted to update you on the Sutton Local Plan. It is the draft 
framework that planning authorities will use when considering 
applications to develop parts of the local area. You may remember 
that the early plans failed to explicitly identify the College continuation 
in occupation of the Sutton Centre site.

The framework has now gone to the Inspector appointed who has 
received all the letters and points made. I am very grateful for all the 
support from students and the significant evidence that was produced.

The local authority is very proud of Sutton College and councillors 
and officers are very clear they do wish to see and expect to see a 
continuation of the College. It has been good to highlight the issues 
and I am confident we have made the relevant noises.  

When we have more information we will let you know.

Many thanks

Jenny Sims

COLLEGE PRINCIPAL

End of Year Art 
Exhibition
Europa Gallery,  
Sutton Central Library 
6th to 15th June
Come and see the fantastic 
work produced by Sutton 
College students, including 
Watercolour, Oil Painting, Pottery, 
Lacemaking, Photography, 
Silverwork and much more.

Preview evening on 6th June at 
5.30pm

17/18 courses are out 
now!
Enrol on a valid course before 
midnight on 21/08/17 and you 
could win a £100 prize!!

For full T&Cs see 
www.suttoncollege.ac.uk/ 
earlybird

WIN £100!
T&Cs apply see www.suttoncollege.ac.uk/earlybird

ENROL EARLY AND YOU COULD

ENROL NOW
FOR 2017/18

NEW PART-TIME &
EVENING COURSES
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New 17/18 Courses 
Our exciting new programme of 
courses starting from September 
2017 will be live on our website from 
Monday 5th June. This year, if you 
enrol before 21st August you will 
automatically be entered into a 
draw to win one of five £100 prizes! 
(T&Cs apply)

Full courses listings and details can be 
found at www.suttoncollege.ac.uk 
and enrolments can be made 
online, or if you have any queries about enrolment, fees or eligibility 
please just contact or visit our Customer Enquiry Centre at the main 
Sutton site.

Try something new this year, there are over 1000 courses to choose from 
and something for everyone.

Launch Event  
Saturday 10 June, 10am–3pm 
TRINITY SQUARE, SUTTON HIGH ST

Demonstrations, course advice, 
free kids craft activities, Radio 
Marsden, displays & lots more!

Representatives from all areas of 
the curriculum will be on point for 
queries and course information.

Health & Social Care/Childcare 
Recruitment Event 
SATURDAY 10 JUNE, 12PM-2PM, SUTTON COLLEGE MAIN CENTRE

Meet local training providers, 
employers and find out about job and 
work placement opportunities in the 
Borough. This popular event gets bigger 
every year with more and more stalls 
and attendees so if you are interested 
in working in the care sector, this 
excellent event is not to be missed.

Social Media
‘Like’ & follow us for latest news!

New Number
Please note the 
main College 
phone number will 
be 0208 289 4700 
from September

FREE Family Learning 
Events

Friday 16 June  
2.30pm–4.30pm  
St Elpheges School

Saturday 17 June   
11am–2pm   
Shanklin Children’s Centre 

Have you used VERA?
(Virtual Education Resources 
& Activities)

Let us know what you think by 
completing the survey in VERA 
when you log in or by accessing 
http://bit.ly/VERAsurvey

WIN £100!
T&Cs apply see www.suttoncollege.ac.uk/earlybird
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